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I'll keep this short and sweet. I am a progressive. I am queer. I moved to Oregon to 

escape red state tyranny. In a time like this, with fascism quickly sweeping the nation, 

now is NOT the time to further restrict access methods of self defense. Fascists will 

not be harmed by these restrictions. Extremely vulnerable minorities, however, will 

be. 

 

You want to make a meaningful change with firearm access? Prevent anyone with 

domestic violence histories from obtaining a weapon - that would be more palatable 

than this blatantly unconstitutional power grab. 

 

Under no pretext should the proletariat be disarmed. Please protect us, Oregon. 

Please don't let women, people of color, trans people, and all allies down. 


